
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Room 4 has been full STEAM ahead with our learning this term and we are looking forward to a full term of mahi. 

We have been learning through STEAM and this week Mr Filipo challenged us to build the tallest tower we could 

using only glue and four pieces of paper. Each team made a stellar effort and we had so much fun. We enjoy 

learning through STEAM as it challenges us to think outside the box and work as a team.  

 

 

Let’s have a peek into Room 4 … 

What have you got to share with us this week? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


